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Welcome to the second edition of ‘Courts 5 to 8’.
The ground-breaking works for the construction of 
our four new courts at Tulip Street are now well and 
truly underway. You can see by the photos that the 
ground leveling is nearly complete which means it 
won’t be too long before the building works start to 
appear.
Parking at Tulip Street has been reduced due to 
the building works, these will be in place until the 
construction period has been completed. It effects 
the rear carpark which is reflected in the top photo 
on this page.
It’s a relief to see that our basketball competitions 
are continuing with no further interruptions due 
to Covid. Incorporating our training clinics before 
school, after school and on weekends, Junior 
domestic, Senior domestic, Sabres, Ladies daytime, 
All Abilities, Mixed and the NBL 1 season is not too 
far away.
Stay up to date with Courts 5 to 8
Craig Weir
CEO
Southern Basketball Association
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I hope everyone is enjoying their return to basketball 
now that our 2022 basketball programs are back 
in full swing. Great effort to all our domestic clubs 
with their mountain of volunteers that enable our 
Association to get so many players and teams on the 
courts each season. Well done! Also thank you to the 
SBA Operations staff for their efficient administration 
of what is required to be done. 
Our Junior Rep program has now completed their 
grading phases and we are very pleased with 
the results. Well done to everyone. Our senior 
representative program gets underway shortly, so  
get ready to come down and support them when  
their seasons open next month.

At Board level we remain busy. We have completed 
the final ‘draft’ of the SBA 2022-2024 Strategy & 
Vision and as mentioned last month, we are currently 
socialising that with the domestic club presidents, 
staff and Life Members during this month. This will be 
finalised and published by the 31st March 2022.
Great to see the four new courts making some real 
progress ... plenty of dirt being turned! Before we 
know it, the year will fly by and we will be in our new 
extended home. Very exciting times ahead.
Be safe.

Phil McFarlane
President
Southern Basketball Association

PRESIDENT’S REPORT
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COMMUNITY SPONSORS

Thank you to our 
2022 Community sponsors
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Thank you to our 2022 sponsors
SPONSORS

Southern Basketball Centre 
150 Tulip Street, Cheltenham

www.southernbasketball.com.au

(03) 9583 4481
info@southernbasketball.com.au
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